
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Upcoming Webinar  
 

Variance Reporting Updates for Individualized Supported Living 

 

July 11, 2024 

1:00 p.m.  
 

This webinar will review the Variance Reporting requirements and introduce the new 
REDCap system designed to streamline the reporting process. Instruction on how to 
use REDCap will also be provided. 
 

Presenters:  
• Holly Reiff, Director of Provider Relations 

 

Target Audience:  
• Individualized Supported Living community providers 
• Support Coordinators 
• Regional Office Team Members 

 

Register for the webinar. Registration is also available on the Upcoming Webinar 
Webpage. 

6/26/24 

https://stateofmo.webex.com/weblink/register/r0624371c6f39b7d3d27efe858f87a0fb
https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/webinar
https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/webinar

